
FUQUAY-VARINA MIDDLE SCHOOL 

109 NORTH ENNIS STREET 

FUQUAY-VARINA, N. C. 27526 

919-557-2727 

 

January 30, 2017 

 

Dear Parent or Guardian: 

 

Take-Your-Child-To-Work Day is a national event that Fuquay-Varina Middle School will 

observe during the month of February. This event provides students an opportunity to 

shadow professionals at their place of work for part of a workday. Activities vary from 

merely shadowing their parents in the workplace to shadowing other business 

employers. All grade levels are encouraged to participate. We hope that this event will 

give our students a better understanding of the relevance of schoolwork to their future 

career choices. Job shadowing provides exciting reasons why students should stay in 

school by providing that critical link between education and success. 

Participation in this event is completely voluntary. School will proceed as usual on the 

day of the event. 

In order to participate, student and a parent must complete and submit the following 

forms to Mr. Jenkins.  Prior approval is mandatory. 

 

1. Prior Consent and Intention to Participate  

2. Parental Consent and Emergency Information for School Field Trips 

(2 page document)  

3. Photographic/Videotaping Permission (Optional) 

If you are unable to print these documents from home, ask your child to come by the 

computer lab in room 4117.  Absences will be excused if permission forms are 

submitted in advance of the job shadow event. 

 

 

 

 



 

 

I am sure you will agree that this is a special opportunity for your son or daughter. 

Fuquay-Varina Middle School is confident this will be an exciting learning experience for 

your child and appreciates your assistance with this School-to-Career effort. Feel free to 

contact me with questions at RJenkins1@wcpss.net. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rodney Jenkins 


